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The General Manager
Port Stephens Council 

Attention Mr. Matthew Brown /Ms Amy Stone
Ref: Redevelopment of the Marina Resort – 33 Magnus St Nelson Bay
Dear Matthew and Amy,
I refer to my letter dated 21 April 2011 and to your email of 3 May 2011 regarding determination of the subject development application and advise that representations on this matter are continuing.
Notwithstanding the above and having regard to your advice my client does not wish the application in its present form to be determined and therefore an assessment report on this proposal will not be required. 
It is my clients understanding that Council will not proceed with an assessment report on the proposal if the application is withdrawn and on that basis my client requests that the application be withdrawn at this time. 
It would be appreciated if you could make arrangements to return any fees due to my client in accordance with Council’s policy.

Yours sincerely,

Brent Knowles 
